Minutes of Meeting held by Infrastructure Sector Head and Support 14th Apr 2014
Present: Stuart Taylor; Nick Willson, Keith Vinning

The meeting opened with a discussion as to the methods to be adopted by this section to provide a useful input to the revised change of emphasis to the planning of house building as requested by the NPG at the last full meeting.

The following points have been identified as critical to making any decision regarding the location of suitable venues for building of homes within the Parish Boundary:

1. The need to clarify Green Belt and Protected areas within the Parish.

2. The areas of the Parish that are prone to flooding. (SDC to be advised where these are)

3. The capacity of the sewerage system to cope with increased usage.

4. The ability of BT to provide high speed broadband to new properties.

5. The capacity of the other Utilities.

6. The opinions of the residents

Items 1 and 2 need to be provided by SDC. ST to make contact with the relevant person to obtain maps and information (if known) relating to flooding.

Item 6 will be dealt with at the public meeting on 26th June

Items 3,4 and 5 will be researched by this team as shown below:

a) Public Transport both by road and by rail 
action ST

b).Roads and Footpaths



action ST

c) Electricity Supply




action NW

d) Gas Supply





action NW

e) Water Supply




action ST

f) Sewage Drainage




action ST

g) Telecoms





action KV

The results of this research will be presented to the residents of the village on 26th June after further clarification at the next NPG meeting.

